
Well Drilling Status Update 
 

• Drilling started at Lord Arizona Water Systems (LAWS) the last week of August 2024. 
As of September 18, 2024, the drilling company has reached adepth of 550’. The 
planned well depth is 1,000’. Drilling is ongoing. 

• Drilling at Lord Winchester Well 2 is complete as of 10.4.24. The crew will be onsite 
the week of 10.14.24 to install equipment in the hole. Once the equipment is 
installed a new source sample kit will be sent to the lab for processing. Processing 
time is roughly 30 days. Once approval is given the well will be put into service. 

• Drilling at Lord Well 1 has begun.  
• Drilling at Lord Well 1 is complete as of 11.18.24. A new source sample will be taken 

and submitted to a lab for testing within the next two weeks. 
• As of 1.3.25 new source sampling of the wells has been conducted.  
• Lord Water’s engineer is working with ADEQ to obtain the necessary approval to 

have the wells put into distribution. This process can take up to 3 months. 
• As of 2.25.25 an AOC has been approved by ADEQ for one of the wells that was 

drilled. This well will be put into service by the end of February 2025. 


